
Good morning, Families of King Traditional Elementary! 

 

As we approach December, we are once again very excited to announce that we are hosting a 

Christmas concert at King Traditional this year.  The students and their teachers have been working 

hard to prepare some festive songs, writing, and artwork to celebrate with you!   

The concert is taking place on December 7th, and you will have two sittings to choose from.  We will 

be running our matinee show at 1:00pm and then again in the evening at 6:30pm.  Due to limited 

parking and seating, the number of audience members at each show will be limited.  This means 

that once we reach our maximum capacity for a given show, it will become sold out. 

To help keep track of the number of people attending each show, we will be issuing tickets that 

need to be brought to the door on concert day to ensure we have enough seats available for 

everyone.   

Tickets are free! You can get them by going on your schoolcashonline account starting today.  

Simply log in and choose if you would like to attend either the afternoon or evening performance.  

Tickets will be limited to 2 per family to start, and then at the end of the week on Friday after 

school (3:00), any leftover tickets will be released and you can book as many as you need on a first 

come first served basis. Again, tickets are limited to 2 per family to start, then any extra tickets will 

be released on December 1st after school and free to book on schoolcashonline on a first come first 

serve basis.  Please do not select both the afternoon and evening show at first as we would like to 

give everyone a chance to attend.  When all tickets are booked up, the event will be considered full 

and tickets will no longer be available.  If you have any challenges, or need us to help you in getting 

your tickets ordered, please contact our office. 

Getting your tickets 

On Monday, December 4th, ticket sales will stop so that we can tally our tickets and get them ready 

to physically send home to you in your child’s planner.  Any Tickets you booked should be going 

home with your child on Tuesday, December 5th. 

Regarding students in the performance:  Our concerts are very important events and we would 

appreciate if all the students were committed to participating in both performances.  This will 

ensure that their classmates are supported and able to make their presentations successful and 

powerful.  We recognize that dropping students off to perform for the evening show requires time 

and flexibility, and that this is outside of regular school hours.  That said, we really hope that all 

students involved in the show will commit to the evening performance as it sends the message to 

classmates that the whole team, and their hard work, is important.   

For the evening show, we would appreciate it if students could be dropped off 30 minutes prior to it 

starting (so at 6pm) and picked afterward (at 7:30pm).  Teachers will be in their classes ready to 

receive and organize the students.  Thank you for allowing us to showcase your children’s talents 

and celebrate our learning together at this festive event.  

      -The staff at King Traditional Elementary School 


